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b in our London program. This number is just over i [target
5. A record 13 % of the class are international stud




Debra Townsend is serving as the Interim Vice President for Communica



employees and their dependents and/or add or drop dependents coverage. This upcoming year
open enrollment will be Monday November 9™ through Wednesday November 25" for our plan

year, which starts January 1°.

Also every year we revi



Our primary goals are keeping\in place our high Quality health cére core plans at aneaffordable
cost, which includes our Preferred Providerltganization Ptan, ®hich thetvast majorityrof
tpculty and staff participar



members reacting to th



